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V O L U N T E E R S

It has been our pleasure and privilege

to serve as volunteers for many years

and we look forward to continuing if

the Lord gives us the strength. It is such

a joy to meet old friends and make new

ones each time we come down to

Rehoboth. We are so richly blessed by

our experiences here that we always

look forward to returning. What a

pleasure to experience the diversity of

the family of God as we find it in

Rehoboth. It is truly a taste of what we

are promised will be ours in Glory. 
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